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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/206 
 
Subject: Primary Care Centres 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold some of information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

My Company is doing some research on all new Primary Care 
Centres / refurbished Primary Care Centres in the last 12 
months.  
Could you please provide a list of these new properties / the 
business cases for any relevant properties/developments. 

Clarification received 05/09/23: this relates to works that have 
been completed in the last 12 months funded by NHS capital 
grants and private investors and yes projects over £250k 

BNSSG ICB has funded with NHS capital two refurbishments of a 
Primary Care premises over £250k in the last 12 months. This 
applies to Tyntesfield Tower House and Conygre Medical centre. The 
ICB does not hold information on private investment.  
 
As both of these schemes were under one million pounds the NHSE 
business case process was not applicable and therefore the  
schemes went through an internal approvals process.  

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 05.09.2023 and has been approved for release by David Jarrett, 
Director of Integrated and Primary Care for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


